
 

 
 

 
Dear TC 9.5 Fan Club, 

 
Please find below the latest news related to TC 9.5. 
I assume we had a very interesting and successful year 2018. 
The proceedings of our last event TECIS 2018 are now available on IFAC Papercept - 
https://www.sciencedirect.com/journal/ifac-papersonline/vol/51/issue/30. 
Furthermore the final report is available on the last issue of the IFAC Newsletter 6, December 2018  
- see attachment. 
Thanks again all the involved people helping us to made this event successful. 
 

Looking forward we are delighted to announce TECIS 2019 which returns to Sozopol (Bulgaria), 
September 26-29, 2019 . Please mark this in your calendar and visit  
http://www.tecis19.tu-plovdiv.bg/. The submission site is now open for your contributions. 
We will organize our next TC meeting there.  
 
Thanks and looking forward to meet you in Sozopol at latest. 

 
And last not least the TC 9.5 “Management Board”        

 
Vienna 21.12.2018 
Peter (Kopacek), TC 9.5 Chair 
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